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I am opposed with the new tax proposal by the Democrats. It seems that the 

Democrats are at a loss to find a way to fund all their illegal programs. Enough is 

Enough !! 

 

I have lived and worked in Oregon for 50 years, paid my taxes, both state and real 

estate, watched everything I do being taxed more every year and for what ? So you 

 

politicians can fund programs that I don't like, spend money on causes I don't agree 

with, force your opinions on the general public. I have no idea what you stand for 

other than 

 

putting American citizens up against the wall while you fill your pockets with taxpayer 

dollars. SHAME, SHAME on you. Do the right thing and go back to where you came 

from 

 

and let someone who really cares about Oregonians and the American citizens.     


